
 

 

 
 

 

Would you like to have the Sanctuary Light in the St. Vincent de Paul School Chapel 

burn for a week in memory or in honor of a family member or friend?  Please complete 

the form below and return to the school office.  This form will be available on the 

website.. Please feel free to share it with you friends and family. This is a great way to 

remember a friend or a love one. Your loved one will be remembered in prayers at the 

morning assembly for that week and then at Friday Mass. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

SANCTUARY LIGHT REQUEST 

 

 

 

I would like to request the Sanctuary Light burn (please x one) _____in memory of / 

 

or _____in honor of: _________________________________________for one week.  

 

Enclosed is my $5.00 offering 

 

 If possible I would like to request the week of: ______________________________ 

 

 

 

 

Name: __________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Phone:____________________________________________ 

 

 

E-Mail: _________________________________________________________ 


